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August 2022 – Wellness Center Central – Suggestion Box Comments and Responses 

 
Thank you all for your wonderful suggestions! We, MAB and staff, have tried our best to comment on each 
suggestion/comment to meet your needs. Please let staff or a MAB member know if your question/comment has not been 
answered and/or addressed. Thank you! 
 

Suggestions 
 
 

• “I’m requesting to bring back West African Drumming Class, please on Friday morning”  
o We have attempted to reach out to the West African Drumming instructor, but have not been successful in 

contacting him. We also would like to bring back this group. We will continue to reach out and will keep you 
updated on this group. Thank you for a great suggestion! 
 

• “Puden abrir mas closes en espanol, para la jemona de 2 or 3 clases con Netti. Por Favor, Gracias!” 
o Gracias por su sugerencia. Ofreceremos más clases de español en un futuro próximo. ¡Gracias! 

 

•  “Knitting & Crocheting” 
o Thank you for your suggestion, we will be putting this group on the September calendar. 

 

• “Morning class for card playing and I will even teach how to play and co-facilitate? 
o Please see Sohail to plan for future this group and to get it added to the calendar. Thank you for your 

suggestion! 
 

•  “Bingo on Monday’s and Two stalls in men’s restroom” 
o We will discuss having Bingo on Monday’s at our leadership meeting. As for the stalls in men’s restroom, 

we will speak with facilities manager regarding having an extra stall, but this may not be possible.  
 

• “I would like to have the coffee cart outside during cooking class and a staff member distribute the coffee so it 
doesn’t go in living room” 

o Thank you for your suggestion. We will discuss this to see if this is possible to bring back.  
 

• “Please have whale watching field trip at Davey’s Locker Dock from Balboa Island” 
o Thank you for the suggestion. Unfortunately, due to lack of time during the social outings, we are unable to 

provide this outing.  


